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With hearts full of gratitude and love, we want to express our
deepest appreciation for your presence at our 53rd Annual World
Congress held this past May in Greensboro, North Carolina.

We pray you enjoyed every moment, fellowshipping and
worshipping with our beloved brethren from around the world.

We are excited to announce we will be returning back to
Greensboro, North Carolina next May 6-8, 2025, at the Embassy
Suites Greensboro Airport Hotel & Conference Center.

Make sure you save the date as you will not want to miss the 54th
Annual World Congress. Follow us on Facebook and check out
our website www.awcf.org for more information coming soon!
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